
Hwy 198 Bypass, Visalia, California
Weholite for Sanitary Sewer Line Improvement

In March of 1999, Rising Sun
Construction, Inc. began construction of 
a major bypass improvement sewer on 

state highway 198 located in Visalia, 
California. Included in the scope of the 
project was the installation of 7,300 linear feet 
of 30” diameter Weholite to be used as an 
outfall line. This sanitary sewer line was 
subsequently turned over to the City of Visalia 
after completion of the project. 

The contractor selected Weholite for this 
particular application due to the ease of 
installation and lower cost as compared 
to other specified materials such as 
vitrified clay pipe, PVC-lined concrete 
pipe and other profile-wall thermoplastic 
pipes.
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